

FLYERS II

READING AND WRITING EXAM

1. Drag the words into the correct place.

1. You open this and hold it over your head when it rains.

2. Breakfast and dinner are examples of these.

3. You go to these places to catch a train or to meet people who have arrived on one.

4. People use this to make the pages in books or magazines.

5. When people leave school, they can study subjects like history, art and science in these places.

6. You can make beautiful things like rings, watches and plates from this expensive metal.

7. This food is often yellow and people like to put it in sandwiches or on pizza.

8. Pens, toothbrushes and combs are made of this.

9. You can sleep in this when you go camping.

10. All kinds of businesswoman and businessmen work at their desks in these places.

Universities

Cheese

Meals

an umbrella

silver

offices

plastic

stations

paper

a tent

2. Order the following words to make sentences

1. dinner. have I eaten

2. has She gone France. to

3. cinema the haven't gone to
for a long time. They

4. I different topics. written articles on have

5. she Has studied Spanish? ever

6. seen haven't today. We her

3. Read the article about getting to sleep and answer the questions.



Sleep is very important. It's just as important for your body as eating and exercising. If you don't get enough sleep, then you won't be able to enjoy yourself. Going out with friends, playing sports or even watching movies will not be much fun if you're tired.

People of all ages need sleep, but different people need different amounts. Babies sleep about twice as much as they stay awake. Teenagers need about eight to ten hours a night, and older people need less. But one person may need more than another even if they are both the same age.

Six out of ten children say they are tired during the day, which means they are not getting enough sleep. So how can you get to sleep? A good idea is to write down what you are thinking about before you go to bed. Then, make sure your bedroom is as dark as possible, and it isn't too hot or too cold. You can also try reading a book. Don't drink soft drinks or use your phone before going to bed. However, playing games on your computer is the main one to avoid!

1. What is more important doing?

Sleeping and eating are more important.

Sleeping and exercising are more important.

Sleeping, eating and exercising are all important.

2. What do babies spend more time doing?

Sleeping.

Staying awake.

Eating.

3. Who needs less sleep?

Babies.

Teenagers.

Older people.

4. What may stop you from sleeping?

The bedroom is too dark.

Feeling too hot.

Reading a book.

5. What is the worst thing to do before going to bed?

Using your phone.
Playing online.
Drinking soft drinks.

4. Read and complete the text below.
Use *who* - *where* - *whose* - *which*

This is a sculpture by Fernando Botero,
is an artist from Colombia.

Botero, art can be seen around the world,
specializes in figures with large features.

This sculpture of a bird, is made of
bronze, is a symbol of joy and optimism.

You can see it in UOB Plaza in Singapore,
 you can also see modernist architecture.



5. Watch the video and do the tasks.

Be Social-Network Smart

<https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5lVDtvlB4k>



1. Answer the questions.

A) Do you use social networks?

B) What social networks do you use?

C) What are you usually up to in social networks?

D) Can a social network be dangerous? Why?

2. Match the information below to the proper column.

What you CAN do in a social network	What you MUSTN'T do in a social network	What you SHOULD do in a social network

- ✓ connect to people,
- ✓ tell people when you are going on vacation,
- ✓ share your photos,
- ✓ share information with people you don't know online,
- ✓ listen to favourite songs,
- ✓ tell jokes,
- ✓ post info that may compromise your reputation,
- ✓ set some limits on using social networks,
- ✓ see what your friends are up to,
- ✓ post personal information,
- ✓ post information you wouldn't like to see in news or in newspapers,
- ✓ be picky in choosing your online friends,
- ✓ let your online life get the better of your real life.